
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 21st October 2024 

 
Dear Parent / Carer,   
 
On Thursday 24th October, we will be hosting an afternoon Halloween party at Key 
Stage 2. 
 
We will change into our fancy dress clothes for the afternoon- ready to take part in 
some spook-tacular activities. Children must arrive at school in their uniforms. 
 
Please note, fancy dress is optional. 
 
Please may I remind you that costumes must be age appropriate. We will not accept 
characters from films or games which are not suitable for our children to watch.  
 

• This includes, but is not limited to, masks and imitation weapons.  
 
The event is a light-hearted afternoon of fun to celebrate the children’s hard work 
this half term. 
 
Kind regards,    
  

 
 
Rochelle Buonocore  
 
KS2 Lead  
   
 

 

 


